
SCC Meeting Agenda 1-30-24 
________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Connection: Name, number of kids at Westvale, Favorite sweet or salty treat  
Introduction of present members, new board member, interpreter, and member 
on Zoom.  
Feedback for the new principal!  

●​ Things that you love about Westvale 
●​ One thing you would change at Westvale 

Open Door policy, please come see Angela if you have feedback about our 
school 
Discuss Safe Routes Plan and elicit feedback 
SCC members looked at a district map and our Safe Routes Plan to ensure 
students have safe walking routes to our school.  
One member discussed the possibility of having a “right only” exit out of our drop 
off and pick up lane so we don’t block traffic. Then cars can turn around down the 
road.  
Other concerns discussed:  

●​ Lack of sidewalks on Gardner Lane on the south side of the road 
●​ Painting right and left arrows so cars can exit our drop off and pick up 

lanes in an orderly fashion.  
 
 


